                                                     February SAC Minutes
                                                  February 22, 2018
Members Present: Frannie Herrin, Kyle,Sheer, Rob Taylor, Meghan Taylor, Kandie Gomez, Inka Rodriguez
Meeting was called to order 6:25p.m.

· Student Handbook-feedback on discipline policies- Mrs. Herrin asked if parents would prefer the handbook to be on the web-site only.  Parents felt that having a hard copy in addition to the electronic copy was better.  Parents also wanted the fee schedule for daycare added to the handbook and for the parent parking to be added for clarity.

Issues like discipline and appropriate clothing need to stay in the handbook.

Mrs. Herrin added that the district is working on re-formatting all school web-sites uniform, making it easier for parents to navigate between schools.

· Spring Fundraiser-The SAC committee along with Mrs. Herrin will begin to look at a possible fundraiser for the spring.  We chose the Yankee Candle Fundraiser.

· Construction Update-Progress of construction is still on our original timeline.  Parents were concerned that the hurricane and time off may have taken us off our projected opening.

· Budgets/Allocations were not available at the time of the meeting.  District is working on allocations.  This item will be put on the next agenda.

· SIP – student data continues to be reviewed.  A major goal was a 5 % overall improvement in all academic areas.  Data thus far is not supporting this effort.  We are revisiting our intervention blocks and student groups.

Meeting adjourned at 7:05 p.m.[image: image1.png]



